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Welcome to Wednesday fika! 

Wednesday coffee continues! Come to 

meet and get to know your neighbors, talk, 

play games, solve crosswords or the like. 

One meeting remains before Christmas, 

namely Wednesday 14 December. 

The door opens at 18 and we offer coffee, 

tea and juice. We close at 20. 

“Glögg mingle” 
The board follows the leisure committee 

and also offers “glögg” (mulled wine) at the 

Wednesday fika. Parts of the board will be 

attending to answer questions.  

Live candles 
Now that darkness is creeping in earlier in 

the evenings and Christmas is approaching, 

many candles are lit to raise the mood. 

Remember to extinguish them before 

leaving the room so we avoid fire accidents. 

Fire alarm 
During the fall, it's time to change  

the battery in your smoke alarm. A smoke 

alarm can save both life and property, so 

make sure it works by testing it once a 

quarter!  

Fireworks 
Keep in mind that the rules for fireworks 

have been tightened. Show consideration 

or your neighbors and animals by not using 

pyrotechnics in our area. 

 

You can read more at the Police (Swedish): 

https://polisen.se/tjanster-tillstand/tillstand-

ansok/fyrverkerier/ 

 

 

 

 
"Christmas rubbish" 

After Christmas, there is often a lot of paper 

waste and a withered spruce over. Please 

add Christmas paper in ordinary bags for 

household garbage and tie together before 

throwing in the vacuum cleaner. 

It is completely unnecessary with stops in 

the garbage system due to paper. Each 

stop costs money to fix. After the weekends, 

your Christmas tree must not be thrown out 

of the balcony or left on the yards. You are 

responsible for ensuring that it ends up in a 

recycling center.  

Fault reporting 
If you discover anything wrong with the 

association, such as broken lights, a 

stairwell door that cannot be closed, or 

perhaps a loose fence, then you should 

report it to Nordstaden! 

You can do this by phone or on their 

website: 

• 08-587 801 00 

•  https://nordstaden.se/felanmalan/  

 

 

From Arne, Bernt, Binas, Jens,  
Kristian, Sara & Stefan  
 
We wish you a  
very merry Christmas 
and a happy new year! 
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